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Key Decision: N/A Implementation Date: 22 December 
2021 
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DECISION: 

 
1. To note the progress of the South and East Lincolnshire Councils 

Partnership since approval by Council on the 28 July 2021.  

2. To approve the Work programme priorities for the South and East 

Lincolnshire Councils Partnership for the Set-Up stage as set out in 

Appendix A. 

3. To note the Performance framework and the frequency of performance 

reporting to Council for the South and East Lincolnshire Councils 

Partnership as set out in Appendix B. 

4. To note the financial opportunities for the MTFS for each partnership 

Council to be developed as part of the budgeting setting process for 

each Council as set out in Appendix C. 

5. To note the governance framework for the South and East Lincolnshire 

Councils Partnership and proposals for the scrutiny of the partnership 

on an annual basis. 

6. To approve the employment terms and conditions (including the pay 

 structure) for the Integrated Shared Senior Management Team as set 

 out in Exempt Appendix D. 

 

https://democracy.e-lindsey.gov.uk/documents/s64887/South%20and%20East%20Lincolnshire%20Council%20Partnership%20-%20Final%20Report%20East%20Lindsey%20DC%20005.pdf


 
 

Reason for the Decision: 
 

The recommendations contained in this report support and enable the 

successful achievement of the Set-Up stage for the South and East 
Lincolnshire Councils Partnership and build upon the progress already 

achieved from the Setting the Foundations stage as outlined in the approved 
business case. 
 

Alternative options considered: 
 

This report sets out the recommendations for the further development of the 
South and East Lincolnshire Councils Partnership in accordance with the 

approved business case and as such no alternative options have been 
considered given the commitment and support of each of the sovereign 
Councils to working in partnership with their partner Councils 
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